
  U-C-See What’s Up 
 

Edgerton Congregational United Church of Christ 
FEBRUARY – 2014 

 
 
 

 
 

Sunday School  
9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Worship Service 
10:30 AM 
 

 

                                                                          

 
 

                                
             
 
      

 
 
February 2   10:30 AM Worship Service  
                                                9:30 AM Sunday School 
     Communion Service 
                                                              
February 9   10:30 AM Worship Service 
                                                9:30 AM Sunday School 
                                      
   

February 16   10:30 AM Worship Service 
                                                   9:30 AM Sunday School 
                   
                
February 23   10:30 AM Worship Service 
                  No Sunday School 
      
                               
 
 

January 5 - 49 

January 12 - 47 

January 19 - 49 

January 26 - 58 

 

 HAPPY FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS!  
 

 

Logan Campbell-Feb. 7 

Gordon Morris-Feb. 8 

Cindy Richardson-Feb. 13 

Lynn St. John-Feb. 14 

Gracey Ninmer-Feb. 15 

Charlotte Hartzell-Feb. 16 

Lizzy Gould-Feb. 21 

 

Have a special day! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 
           No Anniversaries this month. 

Celebrate anyway. 
Congratulations! 



             
             

February Edgerton Congregational UCC Activities 
 

February 11 - Tuesday 

                                        Trustees Meeting-6:15 PM 

           Diaconate Meeting-6:30 PM 

                                        Council Meeting-7:00 PM 

 

 

February 12 - Wednesday -ECUCC Adult Choir Practice-7:00 PM 

 

February 16 - Sunday –Faith Renewal Committee Members meeting with 

Consultant 

 

February 19-Wednesday - ECUCC Adult Choir Practice-7:00 PM 

  

February 26-Wednesday -ECUCC Adult Choir Practice-7:00 PM 

 

 

 




MEALS ON WHEELS COORDINATOR NEEDED 
Jane Nelson is interested in finding a new coordinator for Meals on 

Wheels. 
The coordinator is responsible for sourcing Meals on Wheels delivery 

volunteers in four week blocks two to three times a year. 
If interested please contact the church office or Jane Nelson. 

Church office phone number: 608-884-6514 
e-mail:edgcong@yahoo.com 

Thank you. 

 

 

(See following page for a copy of the February calendar)  
 

Please Note: UCC birthdays are listed. 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?sa=X&rlz=1T4ADRA_enUS414US416&biw=1600&bih=687&tbm=isch&tbnid=RYnbiIiyqnG9wM:&imgrefurl=http://justfordaisy.blogspot.com/2011/02/valentines-day-inspirations.html&docid=I-RJ6t98KcuduM&imgurl=http://2.bp.blogspot.com/-e46d2aef5eU/TVNRFTZIxDI/AAAAAAAAAGo/9m8q3z3uX5c/s1600/heart_clip_art_01.jpeg&w=396&h=286&ei=iKveUtyvBuGSyAHe14DoCg&zoom=1&ved=0COIBEIQcMCs&iact=rc&dur=886&page=2&start=21&ndsp=30


 

 

2014 FEBRUARY 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

      1 

2 
Communion 

3 4  6 7 

 

 
Logan Campbell 

8 

 

 
Gordon Morris 

9 
 

 

 

10 
 

11 
Diaconate Mtg 

       6:30 PM 

Trustees Mtg 

       6:15 PM 

Council Mtg 

       7:00 PM 

12 
ECUCC Adult 

Choir Practice 

       7:00 PM 

13 

 

 

 
Cindy Richardson 

14 

 
 
Lynn St. John 

15 

 

 

 
Gracey Ninmer 

16 
Faith Renewal 

Committee 

Members 

meeting with 

Consultant 

 

 
Char Hartzell 

17 18 
     

 

19 
ECUCC Adult 

Choir Practice 

       7:00 PM 

20 21 

 

 

 
 

Lizzy Gould 

22 

23 24 
 

25 26 
ECUCC Adult 

Choir Practice 

       7:00 PM 

27 28 

 

 

 
 
 
 

http://www.google.com/imgres?sa=X&rlz=1T4ADRA_enUS414US416&biw=1600&bih=687&tbm=isch&tbnid=RYnbiIiyqnG9wM:&imgrefurl=http://justfordaisy.blogspot.com/2011/02/valentines-day-inspirations.html&docid=I-RJ6t98KcuduM&imgurl=http://2.bp.blogspot.com/-e46d2aef5eU/TVNRFTZIxDI/AAAAAAAAAGo/9m8q3z3uX5c/s1600/heart_clip_art_01.jpeg&w=396&h=286&ei=iKveUtyvBuGSyAHe14DoCg&zoom=1&ved=0COIBEIQcMCs&iact=rc&dur=886&page=2&start=21&ndsp=30


 



THANK YOU TO THE BREAKFAST VOLUNTEERS! 

Jane Nelson, Julie Norland, Paula Rinker, Cal and Connie 
Wiersma. 

It is an important service and never goes unnoticed. 



Thank you to the Peanut Fellowship! 

The peanut processing has been completed for another 
year and a job well done! 

 ECUCC peanuts are popular throughout the community 
and beyond. 

Your dedication and hard work is appreciated by many. 



Thank you to the volunteers who helped with moving 
the organ pipes. 

The organ pipes take a lot of care when being moved from their 
domain. UCC’s organ has about 600 pipes made up of wood and 
various metal alloys (usually tin and lead). The temperature 
even had to be correct before the pipes could be moved. 

Thanks again for your help. 

It will be exciting when the organ is back. 

















Home Health United Programs Offered 

  

Home Health United has community grief support groups and hospice volunteer trainings upcoming in the 
Janesville area. 

Grief continues well after loss occurs and each individual experiences it in unique ways. It is not 
uncommon for grief to come in intense waves, especially within the first year. Many find it helpful to talk 
with others going through similar experiences. To support you during this time, Home Health United is 
offering “When Mourning Dawns” grief support groups to anyone in the community who has experienced 
a loss. The groups are offered at no cost to participants. 

The “When Mourning Dawns” grief support groups take place on Thursdays, January 23-February 26, 
from 3-5pm at St. Mary’s Janesville Hospital (3400 E. Racine Street). This grief support explores the 
various “seasons” of grief. Pre-registration is required, and a minimum number must be registered for the 
group to take place.  

 Due to increasing demand, HHU – Hospice has a continued need for volunteers in all communities in 
Rock County. Volunteers are needed in both administrative and patient-interactive areas. Upcoming 
training sessions include Wednesday, February 26

th
 from 8:30am-4:30pm at Home Health United – 

Janesville (3700 E. Racine Street).  

For more information or to register for grief support groups or volunteer training, please contact Home 
Health United – Hospice at 877-356-4514. 

Home Health United – Hospice provides the care and support needed so patients faced with the end-of-
life can spend their final days as comfortable as possible, wherever they call home. Have questions about 
Home Health United – Hospice or hospice in general? Call 877-356-4514 or visit 
www.HomeHealthUnited.org. 

 

Light Christian Humor 

 

A young boy had just gotten his driving permit. He asked his father who was a 

minister, if they could discuss the use of the car. His father took him to his study 

and said to him, "I'll make a deal with you. You bring your grades up, study your 

http://www.homehealthunited.org/


bible a little and get your hair cut and we'll talk about it." After about a month the 

boy came back and again asked his father if they could discuss use of the car. They 

again went to the father's study where his father said, "Son, I've been real proud 

of you. You have brought your grades up, you've studied your bible diligently, but 

you didn't get your hair cut." The young man waited a moment and replied, "You 

know Dad, I've been thinking about that. You know, Samson had long hair, Moses 

had long hair, Noah had long hair, and even Jesus had long hair!", to which is 

father replied, "Yes, you're right, and they also WALKED everywhere they went!" 


